LORENZAN CREEK FEASIBILITY STUDY
WORKSHOP #2 - HOSTED BY SKAGIT COUNTY

YOU ARE INVITED

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 15
5:30 - 7:30 PM
VIA ZOOM*

Skagit County is working on Lorenzan Creek near Skagit
County’'s Public Works operations facility at 44570 Concrete
Sauk Valley Rd. The objectives of this project are to improve

water quality in the creek, eliminate polluted stormwater

runoff onsite, improve fish passage, and reduce upstream
flooding.

At this workshop, the project team will provide updates on
the status of the project, including the results of the recently
completed alternatives analysis and the selected design
alternative. Participants will have an opportunity to ask
questions and provide input on the selected alternative to
ensure that the final design reflects stakeholder and
community needs and interests.

PLEASE RSVP TO : SCAN THE QR CODE

: OUTREACH@TRIANGLEASSOCIATES.COM |  TO SEE MORE
THE DEADLINE FOR RSVPS IS . DETAILS ON THE

MARCH T3, : PROJECT WEBSITE:

*IN-PERSON OPTION AVAILABLE
FOR THOSE THAT REQUEST IT IN
: THEIR RSVP.




